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I would like to thank the College of Medicine and Health for the travel grant which 

facilitated me to attend the EB- AAA conference and present my research as a scientific 

poster to international peers. 

The theme of this symposium was based on anatomy education research which was 

relevant to my own research area. The talks and workshops offered insight and opportunity 

to see the research and educational methods employed in different parts of the world. I 

presented a poster on my research and obtained positive feedback.  

It was a wonderful networking experience. 

 


